
J ICA Group T raining Course in Hydrographic S urvey 2002 
Closed  
   
The closing ceremony and a farewell party of JICA Group Training Course in Hydrographic 
Survey for 2002 took place at JICA's Tokyo International Center(TIC) on 13 December 2002, 
attended Dr. Hideo Nishida, Director General of HOD/JCG, Mr. Takashi Yoshida, Deputy 
Managing Director of TIC, and Dr. Yasuhiro Ganeko, Executive Director of Japan Hydrographic 
Association, as well as lecturers, instructors, and related officers of HOD and JICA.   
   

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

Closing address by Mr. 
Takashi Yoshida of TIC  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

  
Each participant from Kenya, Malaysia(2),  
Mauritius, Philippines, Sri Lanka, Tanzania,  
Thailand, Viet Nam was awarded with the certificate from Dr. Nishida and Mr. Yoshida, 
respectively. 



 
   
       Mr. Prasan Thantalachol, Thailand,  
              receiving the certificate  
               from Dr. H. Nishida  


